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Reach and ParticipationThis project is introducing an exciting new
playground at John O’Sullivan Park in Palmyra. 

To ensure it meets the needs of the local
community, we sought input from the people who
use it most. We presented four unique playground
designs and invited the community to vote for
their favourite.

Community engagement for this project was open
from 24 February to 10 March 2025 and available
on the City of Melville website.
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Next steps
Thank you to everyone who voted for their preferred
option. It is anticipated that construction will begin in
June 2025.
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Overall the community favoured Option 4 as the
top choice, receiving 31.45% of the votes. 
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